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WINTER SCRAMBLE 
 ECHO HILLS GOLF COURSE

 FEB 6TH

SHAMROCK TOURNEY 
 ECHO HILLS GOLF COURSE

 MARCH 13TH

THE WEEKEND
 SOBOBA CC/SPORT CENTER

 MARCH 21ST AND 22ND
 

BASEBALL/SOFTBALL
OPENING DAY CEREMONIES/

STREET RENAMING
       DIAMOND VALLEY LAKE

       COMMUNITY PARK
       MARCH 29TH 

February 2025 

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Newsletter

Dust off your walkman and get your Atari out of the attic, 
The Hemet-San  Jacinto  Exchange  Club  and  Friends  of 
Valley-Wide  Foundation invite you back to the 1980s for 
the annual The Weekend Dinner and Auction on Saturday, 
March 22. The event raises money for youth activities and 
scholarships.

The dinner/auction is a casual event with great food and drink and hundreds of
items available to bid on in live and silent auctions.Tickets cost $50 per person,
which includes dinner and no-host bar. The event begins at 5:30 p.m. in the Michael
Paul Gymnasium in Regional Park, 901. W. Esplanade Ave. San Jacinto. Tickets are
available at friendsofvalleywide.org or by calling 951-665-8261. For information
about the golf tournament, call 951-665-8261.

Golf Tournament - March 21st Dinner & Auction - March 22nd

http://friendsofvalleywide.org/


OPENING DAYOPENING DAYOPENING DAY
YOUTH BASEBALL/GIRLS SOFTBALLYOUTH BASEBALL/GIRLS SOFTBALL

SATURDAY, MARCH 29TH
11:00 A.M.

DIAMOND VALLEY LAKE COMMUNITY PARK
1801 ANGLER AVE., HEMET

ake me out to the ballgame. 
Valley-Wide's biggest event of the year,

Opening Day ceremonies for Youth
Baseball and Girls Softball, will be

Saturday, March 29 at Diamond Valley
Lake Community Park. The day will
feature ceremonies, the popular

banner contest and the introduction 
of more than 1,000 players 

as they run the bases.

As part of the ceremony, we will
recognize former General Manager

Sam Goepp and longtime Board
Members Larry Minor and Nick

Schouten for being fundamental to the
history of Valley-Wide Recreation and
Park District. Valley-Wide will rename

streets in Diamond Valley Lake
Community Park in honor of these

three individuals.

T



C o n s t r u c t i o n ‌C o n s t r u c t i o n ‌
P L A Y G R O U N D

Valley-Wide Recreation and Park District is in the process
of replacing the playground equipment at two parks to
enhance the enjoyment of our visitors.

A project is currently underway at Louis M. Jackson Park
adjacent to the Valle Vista Community Center. When that
is complete, the playground equipment will be upgraded
at Bill Gray Park on North Lake Street in Hemet. The new
equipment will include a slide, ladders, bars and a
sunshade and is accessible to children with special needs.

The parks will remain open during the construction
project, with temporary closures of some amenities.

[Front Rendering]

[Back Rendering]

Louis M. Jackson Park



Sports.....Recreation.....Family Fun!


